
 

FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION 170 – Auxiliary  
 

Welcome to September all! A BIG welcome to our new auxiliary members who have joined in the 
past 30 days. We are so happy to see you!  

 

August 8th, we had our monthly meeting and continue to enjoy increasing participation. Thank you to 
all of you who are actively participating! I would like to give Gloria Kirk a big shout out. You are 
September’s MVP for all you do to help! THANK YOU, Gloria!  

 

It’s my sad duty to let you all know that our vice president, Cindy Salsbury, has stepped down due to 
new job responsibilities. An interim vice president will be nominated at our next meeting, Thursday, 
September 12th. Anyone who is interested in stepping into this role needs to let me know as soon as 
possible.  

 

The Auxiliary will be sponsoring dinner Friday, September 27th during our paddle wheel. Come on 
down and see us! 

 

Our charity for September is the Children’s Burn Foundation. Please bring any ideas for future charities 
to the next meeting.  

 

As always, thank you to ALL our auxiliary members for your support and participation in the Auxiliary 
170, we appreciate every one of you!  

 

Dates to remember for September: 

Every Thursday @ 7PM:  Unit/Auxiliary 50/50 drawing 

Friday, September 27th @ 6PM: Unit/Auxiliary Paddle Wheel (with a twist!) 

Thursday, September 12th @ 5PM: Unit/Auxiliary meeting 

Thank you,  

Carrie Sears 

Unit/Auxiliary 170 President 
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Upcoming Events: Looking for suggestions on some different/new activities???  $1.69 
Beauty Contest, Pie in the Face for Charity, Putt-Putt Golf, 60/70 Party. Silent Auction coming again 
in November. 
 
 
CLUB PICNIC was a GREAT success despite the lack of the Sauerkraut Band not being there this 
year.  Everyone had a lot of fun. Thank you to all!! All our volunteers that help in every way they can, 
wherever needed. Maggie - Thanks again for cooking. It’s a tough hot job!  Jerry & Betty – Great job 
on the corn once again, Thank You! 
 
 
SEPT 14th END OF SUMMER LUAU & the last booking for us with BLACK VELVET (Not by our 
choice). They will be off on their new adventures in Florida soon. So, let’s barbeque/potluck and dress 
up in our best sunny weather luau attire and have some fun and wish them all the best!  They will be 
greatly missed. 
BLACK VELVET drink specials, Club will provide the hamburgers.  How about some side dishes for 
the potluck? Party will start at 5, horse races and then Black Velvet will be entertaining us. 
 
In need of a cook!!!!! If anyone knows of anyone needing a little extra cash we are still in need of a 
cook for Mondays, Fridays & Saturdays from 4-8. 
 
 
Come on in the first Sunday of the month and play in our pool tourney. This has been a mixed 
scotch doubles. So, let’s encourage all the women to come in and play. It’s been fun with a good 
turnout. 
 
Seahawks are here again. Come on in for the potluck & raffles during the games and drink special 
Pulltabs. 
 
Thanks again to all the volunteers that help to keep all the special functions going.  It wouldn’t 
happen without the help of all of you!  Bring some friends in…. 
    
 

Cheryl Harter 
FRA 170 / Club Manager 

 
 
 


